
DEPARTMENT OF DEFENSE 
MISSILE DEFENSE AGENCY 

5700 18th STREET 
FORT BELVOIR, VIRGINIA  22060-5573

MSK         18 January 2023 

SUBJECT: Tax Exemption Status for Missile Defense Agency Contract GS-00F-044CA, Order 
HQ0867-22-F-0002, Prime Contractor Venturi, LLC  

According to Federal Acquisition Regulation 29.302 Application of State and local taxes to the 
Government: 

“(a) Generally, purchases and leases made by the Federal Government are immune from State 
and local taxation. Whether any specific purchase or lease is immune, how-ever, is a legal 
question requiring advice and assistance of the agency-designated counsel. 

(b) When it is economically feasible to do so, executive agencies shall take maximum
advantage of all exemptions from State and local taxation that may be available. If appropriate,
the contracting officer shall provide a Standard Form 1094, U.S. Tax Exemption Form (see
part 53), or other evidence listed in 29.305(a) to establish that the purchase is being made by
the Government.”

In accordance with FAR 29.305(a)(1), when making material purchases under the subject 
contract, we request that you present this letter and/or a copy of the contract to the seller and 
request tax exemption. 

Please send any questions to the undersigned at jonathan.wood@mda.mil 

 JONATHAN G. WOOD 
Contracting Officer 
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